

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513 www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

...Changing lives



Thursday 26th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: National Number Day 2023

On **Friday 3rd February**, schools across the country will be participating in National Number Day. This event has been organised by the NSPCC to raise awareness on the importance of safeguarding our children and as an academy, we will be participating in the event.

We are asking our staff and pupils to wear an item of clothing which is 'numbered.' This could be a football shirt for example or a shirt that the children have designed themselves with numbers on. Please see the pictures below for further ideas.

Throughout the day, the children will take part in a variety of enjoyable Mathematics activities as well as learn about the NSPCC charity and their role in keeping children safe.

I am looking forward to seeing an array of numbers on what will be a great day! If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Make sure you are following us on Twitter @deltaworlaby for pictures of the event.

Jemma Reeder

Assistant Principal

Number day outfit ideas:







